
From: Roy and Karen Maizel [randkmaizel@me.com] 
To:  Scott Cho [scho@capitalcoa.com] 
 
Date: Mon 5/7/2012 9:40 AM 
 
Re: FANTASTIC JOB!!! 
 
 
 
Scott- 
 
I just wanted to take a moment to thank you, your project manager, and 
your crew for a terrific job on my house.  I really appreciate the careful 
attention to detail, and that everything was completely cleaned up each 
day.  Our house looks brand new, and the D5 siding makes a huge 
difference in the appearance: the proportions are much better relative to 
the size of the house.  I'm also very happy with the PVC trim, and now will 
not have to have wood repairs every few years. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Roy Maizel 
 


